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SHIPPING DELAY FOR MEDIMMUNE (FLUMIST) VACCINE

2015-2016 INFLUENZA SEASON

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has informed the New Jersey Vaccines for Children (NJVFC) Program that there will be a shipping delay for FluMist during the 2015-2016 influenza season. Based on current shipping delay predictions, FluMist is expected to be available for ordering by the end of September.  Please continue to check the Bulletin Board for flu updates.
NOTE: Do not miss an opportunity to immunize against flu solely because your preferred vaccine is not available, other manufacturers have not reported any shipping delays to date.  Physicians who primarily use FluMist are advised to review their flu immunization plan and adjust accordingly.
Questions?  Call NJ VFC at:  609-826-4862
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